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SHEARWATER IN STOCK 
We’re thrilled to add 
Shearwater to the roster of 
high-quality dive gear 
available at Gene’s Aqua 
Pro. The Perdix AI computer 
is the headliner, boasting 
air integration so you can 
read your tank pressure 
alongside depth, compass, 
dive time and other info all 
on your wrist. It really is the 
cat’s meow - come see it up 
close at Gene’s Aqua Pro!

READY TO DIVE? YOU’RE IN LUCK. 
The 3rd annual Luck of  the Irish treasure dive is fast-
approaching on Saturday, March 18. Find your luckiest 
dive buddy and gear up to search for gold! 

The Rules Teams of  two treasure-hunters will report to the dive shop at 
10 a.m. for a mandatory briefing before embarking to the lake to search for loot 
in the form of  gold golf  balls. All teams and their treasure must return to 
Gene’s Aqua Pro no later than 3 p.m. for prizes to be awarded. The top three 
teams with the most recovered gold will win prizes, and then we’ll draw names 
for the rest of  the swag. Entry fee is $20/diver and covers your event t-shirt and 
post-dive meal. Are you up for the challenge of  finding treasure in Tenkiller? 

Get Schooled The Oklahoma Highway Patrol is teaching a Boater Safety 
class the afternoon of  April 9. We’re offering a split Advanced Open Water on 

Saturday, April 15 and Sunday, April 23, as well as a 
normal weekend Advanced May 6-7. Night Diver 
Specialty will be offered May 12-13 as well. 
Don’t Get Left Ashore! Space is filling up on our 
annual group dive adventure to Cozumel, Mexico this 
July 9-14. Give me a call for more information and to 
reserve your spot on this trip to paradise! 

	 	 	 	 See you underwater! -John


